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To Whom It May Concern

Mooney Boats Ltd would like to confirm that we fully support an independent review of the Irish aquaculture licencing
process.

Aquaculture is a vital part of Mooney Boats Ltd business and our company have built several vessel over the last 20 years for the
industry.

Mooney Boats Ltd have also been servicing the aquaculture industry within Ireland for over 30 years and in recent years we
have also been servicing vessels from Scotland and Norway.

If the review on the Irish aquaculture licencing process is positive this will give confidence to the industry as a whole.

From our companies perspective this review is very important and if the review instils confidence within the industry then the
industry will start to invest

This new investment will without doubt sustain & create new jobs within Mooney Boats Ltd .

Mooney Boats Ltd are fully supportive of this review and hopefully it will have a very positive outcome for the marine industry
in Ireland

Kind Regards
Lee Mooney
Managing Director

Mooney Boats Ltd
(Ireland)
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